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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/08/2021  11:56:272021/3652/T OBJ S butt As neighbour of 52 Aberdare gardens, we do not support the proposal of felling to ground of established trees 

in rear garden.

Trees should be professionally pruned so height is reasonable but by felling so many trees this changes the 

landscape of the conservation area and impacts our homes.

10/08/2021  11:56:452021/3652/T OBJ S butt As neighbour of 52 Aberdare gardens, we do not support the proposal of felling to ground of established trees 

in rear garden.

Trees should be professionally pruned so height is reasonable but by felling so many trees this changes the 

landscape of the conservation area and impacts our homes.

11/08/2021  09:28:572021/3652/T COMMNT Brad The number of trees felled seems excessive for a single property. Restraint by pruning over complete removal 

is desired. Especially considering the recent  flooding in the area and the role trees play in adverting this by 

desaturation the soil before the rainfalls start. Additionally the negative impact on this would have on feel of the 

gardens as well as the rich fauna we all share should be considered. Again some balance in which trees are 

felled and which are pruned seems a reasonable request. Thanks.

10/08/2021  11:56:142021/3652/T OBJ S butt As neighbour of 52 Aberdare gardens, we do not support the proposal of felling to ground of established trees 

in rear garden.

Trees should be professionally pruned so height is reasonable but by felling so many trees this changes the 

landscape of the conservation area and impacts our homes.
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